
 

                                06.06.2023 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

Ensuring Uninterrupted Production following the Dam Incident 

 

Dear valued clients and partners, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

I do feel your concerns regarding the recent dam explosion and by this letter I’d 

like to assure you that the incident has not affected our production operations at 

Centravis in any way.  

 

For the clearest explanation, below I attach the map that shows that our plant is 

located above and upstream from the dam, and therefore the water level in the Dnipro 

River in the Nikopol region decreases.  

 

All that ensures the absolute safety of our employees, their families, and the overall 

operation, as well as zero impact on the stable supply of utilities at our plant. 

 

In terms of logistics, no additional steps need to be taken, as the roads to the West 

are dry, ensuring uninterrupted transportation routes. 

 

During the last hour, while I was writing this letter, our press has made 5 tons of 

pipes; 3 cars 20 tons of finished goods each are being prepared to be dispatched 

tomorrow morning, and over the next two days, some of our German and Italian clients 

will have a regular 3.2 inspection by a TUV inspector. 

 

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 

either me personally or our customer service team.  

 

Kindly check more photos attached, depicting the current state of the facilities. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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